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January 13, 2022 
 
 
Superintendent Kevin Stull 
Garrard County Schools 
599 Industry Road 
Lancaster, KY  40444 
 
RE:  Storm Water Study Services for: Garrard Co. High School Site 
  
 
Dear Superintendent Kevin Stull: 
 
We have reviewed the storm water study proposals submitted by four Engineering 
Firms.  All four proposals are attached for your review.  The following is a summary of 
their proposals: 
 
AGE Engineering Services:  $2,500.00  
Geisler Domigan Engineers: $3,000.00 
Palmer Engineering: $5,720.00 
Vision Engineering: $7,500.00  
 
All four of the firms are qualified to provide the services required. Therefore, based on 
the information provided, the time to produce the work, and each of the Engineering 
Firm’s specific familiarity with the respective site we recommend hiring AGE 
Engineering for the sum of $2,500.00.   
 
We spoke with Mr. Gooch of AGE about their proposal and price.  He indicated his firm 
understand the scope of work.  His firm prepared the site survey for this project.    
 
Please have your Board Attorney review the proposals and advise our office 
accordingly so that we can issue Notices-to-Proceed for the work. If there are questions 
regarding this matter, please contact our office at 859-273-3700. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Benjamin Boggs, ASLA 
Landscape Architect 
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